

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



'SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO'

Week ending 05.02.2021







Nursery: DIAMOND: AM - Ali and Haris for joining in with live lessons. PM -Dana and Hodda for joining in with live lessons.

Reception: CORAL: Ayat and Ranas, RUBY: Joel, AMBER: Anais and Shiwa for always striving to do their very best in all of their work.

Year 1: JADE: Imaan and Yusuf, EMERALD: Kaashif and Amaya, TURQUOISE: Nusaiba and Alexandra,

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Mohamad N and Salahuddin, ONYX: Zian and Tiffany for brilliant work and participation during online lesson. SAPPHIRE: Sara,

Year 3: TOPAZ: Alina-Maria and Loran for always working hard and trying their best. AQUAMARINE: Melanie and Arbar, OPAL: Adil and Adriana for embracing and joining in live teaching lessons.

Year 4: GARNET: Jerome for making a huge effort, showing resilience and perseverance with home learning. ZIRCON: Morley and Yusuf for their perseverance and progress. AMMOLITE: Elijah and Nour,

Year 5: AMETHYST: Ahmad and Ayana, MOLDAVITE: Sarah L, PEARL: Mohamed E and Salma,

Year 6: QUARTZ: Amal and Beheshta, TANZANITE: Jayant LAPIS-LAZULI: Emma and Zayna

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS from Nursery to Year 6. You are AMAZING!

Success in Everything We Do!

Since January, we have faced different challenges with the closure of school for most pupils. Our online learning cannot be compared to face to face learning but it has been a great help to parents who have been singing the praises of our dedicated and hardworking staff. Our motto is?













OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:



Safer Internet Day will be on the 9th February 2021. Safer Internet Day 2021 will be celebrated at Braintcroft and the UK with the theme -An internet we trust: exploring reliability in the online world.

This year in the UK, Safer Internet Day explores reliability online. The internet has an amazing range of information and opportunities online, but how do we separate fact from fiction? Safer Internet Day will be celebrated globally with the slogan: Together for a better internet.

We will continue to teach online until school reopens. A BIG THANK YOU to all the parents who joined the CHILDREN'S MENTAL HEALTH WEEK PARENT FORUM-'Express Yourself'

We are so grateful for all the positive feedback about Remote Learning and the support that you have been receiving from the school.

Our pupils also had their say throughout the week in RnR and PSHE lessons where they 'Expressed Themselves" with dancing, Art, Baking and many other activities.

It has been another successful week for our Braintcroft Family, as everyone lives the true meaning of our motto and aim for "Success in Everything We Do"

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know